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I am a parent with three children in a Public charter school. We work diligently on a 

weekly basis to try and raise funds for our school to continue in a healthy and 

supportive manner for the children of this community. We were on a waitlist for four 

years  to get into the school so these options are in high demand. The classes are 

very large with only one teacher needing more support.  Parents volunteer as much 

as possible but it never seems to be quite enough.  

Public charter schools are invaluable to the communities of Southern Oregon. We 

need your support today.! Thank you!  


